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         GOA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICEPO 

POST 

POSTPONEMENT OF JUNIOR SCALE OFFICER (JSO) CBRT 
In view of the Corona Virus Disease (COVID-19) being 
reported from different parts of the Country and the 
precautionary measures undertaken by the 
Government, all candidates who have applied for the 
position of Junior Scale Officer of Goa Civil Service in 
Personnel Department, Government of Goa, in 
response to Commission’s Advertisement No. 01 Year 
2020 which was published on 10/01/2020 are 
informed that the CBRT scheduled to be held on 
29/03/2020 stands postponed and a fresh date will be 
announced at the appropriate time. 


